TOWN OF HARWINTON
RECREATION COMMISSION
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2013
Special Meeting

Members Present: Michael Flowers, Datren Brown, Wayne Delmonte, Steve Graboski, John Goodno,
Bruce Wilcox

Also Present: Michael Criss, Suzanne Stich
Meeting called to order by Chairman, Michael Flowers.

A new request was received from Regional School District #10 to use the lacrosse field at the Harwinton
Sports Complex for the high school girls lacrosse team.

Following discussion a motion was made by Steve Graboski to allow the high school to use fields once
they have opened for the season, for practice two times per week and for the 4 games, as requested.
Second by Bruce Wilcox. Motion passed, unanimous.

Meeting adjourned on a motion by Darren Brown, second by Bruce Wilcox, so moved.

Respectfully submitted,

Suzanne R. Stich
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